From: Dana Freitas

To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Subject: 9/5/2023 city meeting

Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:56:42 AM

Attachments: lane.png

Hello. I have been informed that a subject of today's city meeting is concerning the bus/bike lanes in downtown Malden, and whether or not they should be removed. I would like to attend this, but I cannot because of work hours, and I would like to have my opinion made heard.

As a resident of this city, I would like to state my unconditional support of keeping these lanes. If anything, I would support making the bike lanes more protected, raising them to the equal of sidewalks, like the image given. These lanes are important for allowing the freedom of multiple modes of transportation to be practically available for the people of Malden.

If these opinions can be stated in the meeting, as I had been told could matter when I called city hall today, it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.